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Sharing Food

In keeping with the EMSB Nutrition Policy, parents and
students are reminded that food cannot be shared while
in school.  

Progress Reports

Progress Reports will be issued to parents on Friday,

October 13th, 2023.  Please be reminded that progress

reports, like report cards, are issued via Mozaik only.  In

order to access Mozaik, parents/guardians are required

to create an account on the Mozaik portal.  If you

require information or details on how to create your

account, please contact Ms. Dolores or Ms. Melina at

the Main Office.

Welcome Back Activity

With the construction around the school finally
over, we are happy to finally have our official
Welcome Back treat for students and staff.  
Students and staff will be treated to a chicken hot
dog lunch and a Beaver Tail.  Students who have a
hot lunch can choose to eat it with their hot dog
or can bring it home.  Also, please be advised that
students must bring their own water bottle and
any other snacks.
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Every month, this section of  our newsletter will highlight a cycle, grade,
or special project occurring at Edward Murphy.  We are starting the new

feature with Preschool - PK, K5A, K5C

Throughout the month of September, the K4 and K5 team covered the theme of apples. Not
only did we pick our own apples, we sampled various types to distinguish the all time

favourite apple of our Pre school team. 

Notre apprentissage a consisté à compter les graines, à examiner les parties d'une pomme,
à créer des objets en rapport avec les pommes, à étudier et à documenter nos découvertes

à l'aide de couleurs, de chiffres et de tableaux.
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